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Additional Information:

Date: June 16, 2021 (Wednesday)
Time: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Location: SE 62nd St and 82nd Ave SE

A water main shutdown will affect your neighborhood on
Wednesday, June 16, 2021, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

This shutdown is necessary for our contractor to remove
and replace several old water service connections in the
area.

Partial lane closure in the areas is expected. Traffic
control will be provided by the contractor.

You may notice some discolored water when the

water service resumes after the shutdown. This should
disappear after running the faucet or an outside hose bib
for several minutes.

Contact:

Street Engineer

Clint Morris

(206) 999-8041 or email: clint.morris@mercerisland.gov

For more information please visit the City website:
}\Nww.mercerisland.gov/street21—25|

This information can be made available on request to accommodate people
with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
Esta informacion puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas
con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccion.
3Ta uHOpMaLMa MOsKeT BbiTb NPeaocTaBaeHa No 3anpocy AN pasMeLLeHus ntoaem ¢
OrpaHUYeHHbIMU BO3MOXKHOCTAMM, @ TaKKe TeX, KoMy TpebyeTca MOMOLLb NEPEBOAUMKA.
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